
Diwali Celebration
Join us as Borough President Donovan Richards gathers Queens’ Hindu, Buddhist, Sikh 
and Jain communities together for a joyous celebration of Diwali, commemorating the 
victories of good over evil and light over darkness. We will mark the Festival of Lights with 
performances, refreshments and more.

Wednesday, November 6, 6pm
Helen Marshall Cultural Center at Queens Borough Hall 
120-55 Queens Boulevard, Kew Gardens, NY
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RSVP at queensbp.nyc.gov/rsvp

Donovan Richards Jr.
queens borough president

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1rW9-1I66kFFvYALAH6cahS3laS4bjuI9Pm-TjpPr69o/viewform?edit_requested=true

